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Leaving Certificate Class of 2024 - CAO Support & Tracking Request

Many Congratulations again to the Leaving Certificate class of 2024 on your
excellent results.

As the CAO Round 1 Offers are released from this Wednesday 28th, please
be assured we are available to support you in any way we can with this
process. Please contact Ms C Egan at ce@naascbs.ie or Ms Nolan at

mn@naascbs.ie in this regard.

We wish each and every one of you the very best in whatever career /study
pathway you embark on at this stage.

A small but important request!

We would greatly appreciate it if each 2024 Leaving Certificate student could
complete the Tracking Form available via the Link below - once you know
your plans for the coming year.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFUX8eMAnHacdngZxsLEo
tj79gB4xxlhqgcwgzkcTLcX1ByWA/viewform?usp=sf link
(The Form takes only a minute to complete and submit)

Many Thanks in advance, and do not hesitate to link in with us at any time.

Kind Regards,

The Guidance Department.
Ms C. Egan

Ms M. Nolan
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